Family Caregivers : We Want to Hear from You

Land of Sky Regional Council’s Family Caregiver Support Program provides information, assistance,
education, and respite for people caring for a frail older adult. We need to hear from family caregivers in

order to provide services that meet their needs.

If you are caring for an older person or have cared for one please take a few minutes to complete our
caregiver needs survey. If you know a caregiver please ask them to complete this survey. Results will be
used to develop a snapshot view of caregiver needs within our region and plan accordingly.

All individual responses are anonymous and will be kept strictly confidential.

Surveys can be e- mailed to carol@landofsky.org, or faxed to 828-251-6353 or mailed to
Land of Sky Regional Council, 339 New Leicester Hwy, Ste140, Asheville, NC 28806.

Please return surveys by July 18, 2014. Results will be available by August 31%.
Surveys may be completed and submitted after July 18™ but results will not be available until later.

Contact Family Caregiver Specialist Carol McLimans at 828-251-7434 or carol@landofsky.org if you have

guestions or would like hard copies of this survey for distribution.

Focus groups comprised of family caregivers will be held in July. If you are interested in participating in a

focus group contact carol@landofsky.org.



